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Key Dates
● Monday 8th May: Bank 

Holiday - school closed
● Monday 8th May - 

Friday 10th May: Year 6 
SATS Week

● Monday 15th May: 
INSET DAY - school 
closed

● Thursday 18th May: 
Parent workshop - 
Substance Abuse

● Wednesday 24th May: 
Year 3 Gorsefield Trip

● Monday 29th May - 
Friday 2nd June: Half 
Term - school closed

● Monday 5th June: All 
pupils return to school

● Monday 5th June: 
Sports Day (Y1-Y6)

● Thursday 8th June: 
Parent Workshop - 
County Lines

● Wednesday 21st June: 
Going to Work Day

● Thursday 22nd June: 
Class Photos

● Monday 19th - Friday 
23rd June: Be Healthy 
Week

● Friday 21st July: Last 
day of the academic 
year - 1:30pm finish & 
no clubs

Dear Parents & Carers,

It has been a fantastic week at Bygrove! 

Donna & Charlotte had visitor in school yesterday who 
sent through this lovely feedback from her visit:

It was a delight to see your school in action, to work with 
you and Donna and hear about the amazing work you 
and your staff are undertaking .The primary observation I 
had as we walked around was the strength of 
relationships that were clearly evident between children, 
staff and children, and children and children. The way 
your school was zoned with interactive equipment 
enabled children to play and interact with each other 
with only occasional prompts from adults. Adults too, 
however, engaged with children with an enthusiasm and 
quiet authority that created a purposeful and calm 
learning environment - both inside and outside. I loved 
that there was a bubbling brook of conversation in every 
classroom! I was particularly impressed with your use of 
Zones of Regulation both the consistency in every 
classroom, established response and availability of adults 
as well as its adaptation for those who needed it to be 
more nuanced and individual. I so often see Z o R in 
schools that are visible but not the interactive 
responsiveness that your lovely school displayed.

We want to wish our brilliant Year 6 children the best of 
luck for their KS2 SATs next week. They have worked 
incredibly hard & we are very proud of them. You’ve got 
this Year 6!

Enjoy the long weekend & see you all on Tuesday 
morning. 

Best wishes, 

Fiona

http://www.bygrove.org.uk


Spaces for April 2023 until July 2023 are 
now available!

  To sign up, please log on to your ParentPay accounts. Each club 
space is offered on a first come, first served basis.

Please contact the School Office for help with ParentPay.

Monday

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Music Production Years 2 - Y6 3:45 - 4:45 15 spaces remaining

Football Club Nursery - Y3 3:45 - 4:45 1 space remaining

Tuesday

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Multi-Sports Club Years 3 - Y6 3:45 - 4:45 10 spaces remaining

Wednesday

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Football Club Years 4 - Y6 3:45 - 4:45 6 spaces remaining

Thursday

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Cycling/Scooting Club Years 3 - 6 3:45 - 4:45 NO space remaining

Friday

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Computing Club Years 3 - 6 3:45 - 4:45 5 spaces remaining

Volleyball Club Years 3 - 6 3:45 - 4:45 13 spaces remaining

After School Clubs - 
Spring 2023

Each club costs £15.00 
for the term. Breakfast 
club will cost £1.00 per 
day and Ad-Hoc Club 
House sessions will cost 
£1.50 per day.

If you would like to 
make any changes 
with the club you 
have purchased, 
please let the office 
know by Monday 16th 
January 2023.

Stars of the week

Rec: Zabir

Y1: Riyad & Arafat

Y2: Kosi

Y3: Yahya & Charlie

Y4: Rafiul

Y5: Salma

Attendance 

This Week: 

Y1: 100%

Well done Y1!



WELL DONE!

Year 1 achieved 100% 
attendance last week! The 
children enjoyed a special 
treat today. Well done and 

keep it up!  



A sensible snack 
before your after 
school club is an 
important way to 
help you to stay 

healthy.

If you choose to bring a healthy packed 
lunch from home, below are some ideas 

Healthy Packed Lunch

Chopped fruits 
or whole fruit

Hot cross 
Bun

Carrot SticksDried Fruits Cucumber 
Sticks

Rice cakesCrackersFrubes

Yoghurt 

Small fruit 
Scone

WrapPitta BreadBread Pasta

Tuna & 
Sweetcorn 
pasta 

Bagel

Cream cheese 
& cucumber 
sandwich

Egg Mayonnaise 
& lettuce bagel

Hummus & 
salad wrap

A healthy packed lunch is 
very important for children 
it can help them to: 

- Have enough 
energy to 
concentrate and 
learn better in the 
afternoon and after 
school 

- Keep calm and 
improve behaviour 

- Keep healthy and 
strong 

The School Food Trust is an 
organisation that helps 
schools to provide healthy 
food. We have used their 
guidance to make our 
packed lunch policy.

Thank you to the 
parents who were able 
to come to our Great 
Big Breakfast. The 
children enjoyed 
chatting & laughing 
together over their 
breakfasts. We hope 
you can come to 
another breakfast 
event soon. 

Library

The library will be open every 
day Tuesday - Friday after 
school. Please feel free to 
bring your child along and 

browse our wonderful 
selection of books. 

Jacqui is our school librarian 
and would love to see more 

of the children there. She 
wanted to say a big well 

done to four fantastic readers 
who visit the library every 

week- Zakaria, Sofia, Azam 
and Anas!

 



Bygrove Eid Party
The children had a great time at 

their Eid parties & everyone 
looked amazing in their Eid 

clothes. The children danced, 
sang, played games and ate a 
lot of delicious food made by 
the parents. Thank you to all 
parents who contributed by 

bringing food for the children to 
have an enjoyable time. 

We appreciated it!



Which Destination are you completing 
this term?

Games Maker - Focus Behaviours: Determination & Fairness

Denmaker - Focus Behaviours: Teamwork & Fairness

Outdoor Adventurer-Focus Behaviours: Determination & 
Confidence

Sports Day Planner - Focus Behaviours: Determination & 
Fairness

Bushcraft Survivor - Focus Behaviours: Teamwork & Fairness

Outward Bounder-Focus Behaviours: Determination &

Fairness

 

Explorers

Welcome back to the 
summer term!

The children will be         
completing their final        

destination for this 
year!

Here are the Bygrove 
Families:

Pacific Explorers

Mount Everest Explorers

Milky Way Explorers

Volcanic Explorers

Inca Explorers &

Antarctica Explorers

Ask your child which Family 
they belong to. 

Each Family will begin a new 
Destination which they will 

complete over the next term.

Each Destination has a focus 
on chosen Behaviours. 

Please ask your children  
which Destination they are 
completing and how they 

can get better at these 
Behaviours this half term.

 







Bygrove Primary 
School Uniform

Here are the prices 
for the Bygrove 
Primary School 
Uniform (With logo) at 
Khalsa shop in 
Bethnal Green. 

You can shop online 
on their website 
www.khalsaschoolwe
ar.co.uk or scan the 
barcode. 

If you prefer to visit 
the shop, the address 
is 388-390 Bethnal 
Green Rd, London, E2 
0AH (opposite tesco).

http://www.khalsaschoolwear.co.uk
http://www.khalsaschoolwear.co.uk


The Health Families 
Programme - 
promoting a healthier 
lifestyle

Bygrove 
Parents/Carers can 
sign up with Sharon 
directly.

Year 4 swimming

Every Thursday 
11am until 12:55pm

Poplar Baths

Swimming kits can be 
purchased in sports 
shops or swimming 
centers. 

Please ensure your 
child brings a full 
swimming kit to 
school every 
Thursday. 

Year 4 will be swimming in the 
summer term 1 and 2. This is 
part of their physical activity 

and national curriculum. This is 
also a good opportunity to 
introduce children to water, 

develop water skills and water 
safety.

Their swimming kits will consist 
of a swimming costume, towel 

and a swimming hat.

Please contact the office or 
Atera for any queries.





Swimming Lessons

If you want to 
improve your child’s 
water confidence 
and learn how to 
swim, you can get 
50% off swimming 
lessons for our pupils 
outside of school 
time.
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Hall Hire 

Price: £45 per hour
£50 deposit required at booking and only refundable after 

the event.

Availability: Most weekends and weekdays in the school 
holidays up until 10pm.

Car Park Space: 6 cars maximum.

8 double tables with benches attached and 40 chairs. 
Playground use up until 8pm.

No alcohol allowed.

Please let us know if you would like to hire out the hall for 
birthdays, Mehndi parties, family gatherings, Eid parties 

and other events.

Contact Christina Maynard to arrange a viewing via 
admin@bygrove.org.uk or call 0207 538 4925

mailto:admin@bygrove.org.uk

